

Student Executive Meeting



Student voice to leadership

Attendees: Jaxson, Axell, Ethan, Harlo, Flossie, Fae, Fletcher, Beau, Bright, Keanne

Student Leaders: Patrick Boyle, Riley Annandale, Ari Kukulj, Maisie Turner

Date: 15.6.26

Mr Clark	Welcome	Mr Clark welcomed the group of students to the meeting. Mr Clark shared some of the success stories from the outcome of previous meetings such as plans for new playground and trampoline. We also discussed what the purpose of the meeting WAS for and what it WASN'T for. The meeting was to allow students to raise issues that they feel are important in their school, and not just coming up with a list of problems.
	What's Working Well	Let's start with something we love about our school... WWW: People are taking turns on the old playground really well right now (Keanne), footy goals and soccer goals are being used heaps lately and they are being respected (Patrick and Harlo), Ninja Maths is new and is working really well (Beau), sports equipment is being respected (Flossie), even though kids are running around the school, they are doing it carefully and thinking of the people around them.
	Class members	Discussion Points
Koolbardi	Jaxson Axell	Koolbardi - The same three people are always using the swings. Could we add a timer? The student leaders don't want to spend their whole time there. Can kids do this themselves? - The chicken coup is leaking, the roof needs to be re-built or buy a new one. A cheaper option could be a tarp. - Is it possible to get some bikes like the kindy and PP kids to use on the basketball court? Maybe we would need a separate track? Mr Clark said this is something to think about and consider. Student Leader Input – we would need somewhere to store them. Could we just bring our own bikes? This would probably get out of control. - Could we start a nature trail club at lunch times? Kids would be able to go in the nature trail with a teacher.

Scarlet Robin	Ethan Harlo Flossie	• Sprinklers idea? • Could we get dirt bikes for the school? Mr Clark answered that this would definitely be too much of a safety hazard. • Kids like to do gymnastics around the school, they like to do cool tricks and things. Could we get some equipment that kids can do gymnastics on? Balance beam? This could be a safety issue, maybe we need a big mat. The new playground has a balance beam too. • Student Leader Input – could we have a water fun day again? Reef
Blue Tongue Lizard	Fae Fletcher	• Too squeezey in the assembly in the library. When we move the shelves right out of the way, there seems to be enough room. Can we do this all the time? • Kids are pulling branches and leaves off tree. Can we make a rule to stop people doing it? Mr Clark asked which of our 4Rs would cover this? Responsible, Respectful. Maybe a reminder at the assembly.
Yaarkin	Beau Bright Keanne	• Repeated request for a gate access. Noted. • More swings in the playground would be great. Student Leader Input – could we add a tyre swing? Mr Clark needs to check if this type of swing meets safety standards. • Can the grass on the oval be resurfaced? It is uneven. We need to think about budget, space and time. • Toilets – can we get some more please? Mr Clark told the group that the DoE have now got back in touch with us and are asking questions about our school.
General Business		